

The Train Station and Larry Brian Mitchell recycling centers will be closed on Sept. 7 in observance of Labor Day. The Gallup Transfer Station will have reduced hours that day: 8 am - 2 pm.

The Larry Brian Mitchell Recreation Center recycling center will be open regular hours on Sept. 5 from 10 am-2 pm. This site is staffed on Saturdays only by McKinley Citizens' Recycling Council volunteers. Volunteers are always needed to help monitor the two Saturday shifts. Contact Barbara (505) 905-5233 if interested in becoming part of this dedicated team.

McKinley Citizens' Recycling Council Monthly Meeting:

First Saturdays of the month.

Sept. 5 at 2 pm

Red Mesa Center - 105 W. Hill.

Contact: (505) 722-5142

Community Participation Welcome & Needed!

Gallup recycling center updates

Written by Staff Report Friday, 04 September 2015 10:07